
WAC 357-19-365  When is it inappropriate for a general government 
employer to fill a position with a nonpermanent appointment to address 
a short-term immediate workload peak or other short term needs?  Gen-
eral government employers must not fill a position with a nonpermanent 
appointment under the provisions of WAC 357-19-360(3) when the work of 
the position is scheduled, ongoing and permanent in nature. If at any 
time during a nonpermanent appointment, a short-term workload peak or 
other short term need becomes ongoing and permanent in nature, the em-
ployer must take action to fill the position on a permanent basis.
[Statutory Authority: Chapter 41.06 RCW. WSR 05-01-206, § 357-19-365, 
filed 12/21/04, effective 7/1/05.]
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